Friday 18th October 2019

Have a great half term and see you on Monday 28th October!

Attendance Punctuality

No. of sessions missed No. of late marks

Nursery 11 3

Reception 16 7

Year 1 14

Year 2 12

Year 3 16
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This Week’s winners: Year 4 17

| Attendance: Year 6 Year 5 8

Punctuality: Year 4 4 5

| Good to be Green: Year 3 - Attendance Stars Punctuality Stars
| Tidiest Classroom: Year 6 i N Year 6 Year 4

| Sports class of the week: Year 1
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Collect and win
with Aldi's Kit for Schools.

100 more to go!!

Friday 18th October 2019

Aldi’s Kit for Schools - Running out of Time!

We are still in need of many more stickers before the deadline.

Please could parents ask family and friends if they have any stickers they could
bring into school when we return from the half term holiday. Thank you

Remember the promotion ends on 3rd November

Parents’ Afternoons

Our first Parents’ Afternoons will be held in school on Monday 28th October and

Tuesday 29th October. We are starting at a slightly earlier time of 1.30pm to en-

sure that we can arrange appointments that suit as many people as possible. It is
really important that both you and your child’s teacher have the opportunity to sit
down and discuss your child’s progress so if you can’t make the appointment time
given to you then please ring the office to make another appointment at a mutually
convenient time. | look forward to seeing you all then !

Brimrod Gets Spooky

On Thursday 31st October and Friday 1st November, Brimrod will be getting spooky
and completing lots of spooky activities including creating a piece of writing,
decorating our classroom doorways based on a spooky book and a variety of other
activities.

On Thursday 31st October children can wear spooky costumes and bring £1 (Friday
will be normal uniform)

This is a really exciting event so get your costumes ready!

Safe After School

We want all children to have a safe and happy half term holiday and are drawing
parents’ attention to the Safe after School campaign and the need to check out of
school hours provision and make sure that the adults running them are suitably

qualified and checked.

FOBS / Laptops

We are thrilled to say that we have been able to purchase 13 laptops with the mon-
ey raised by FOBS (Friends of Brimrod) last year. This will allow us to teach the
computing curriculum more effectively. However we would like to take our laptop
total to 30 over the next few years. In order to do this we need your help!

There will be a meeting for new FOBS members to come along to on Friday 1st
November at 9.00am. Your involvement makes a huge difference and provides
much needed resources for our children. | hope to see you there!
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